

72 Bentworth Road, London W12 7AJ T 020 8743 2527



A message from the Principal

Happy New Year to you all and welcome back to the start of the Spring Term! I hope you all had a good break and are well rested? It was certainly a very busy end to the Autumn Term and thank you to all the parents, carers and members of the extended families of the school that came to the productions hosted by Early Years & Key Stage 1. What with the success of the Christmas Fair - it was a lovely end to the term.

To start the New Year we have put together a package of Coffee Mornings that will be supported by our School Nurse Tiffany Holt, by Ms Keeler our Inclusion Manager and myself. The focus is on well-being and good health. The first one will be from 9:00 to 10:00 on Wednesday 24th January 2018. The focus will be "How to keep my child healthy and in school: managing temperatures, bugs, infections and common childhood illnesses; knowing the signs and symptoms and when your child is too ill to come in to school"

In order to support your child's learning at home, you will find the Learning Grids & Curriculum Maps for the topics for this half term, on the website. www.arkbentworth.org Its always a pleasure to share the children's learning during Celebration Assembly. A lot of time and effort is put into their work and there is always a sense of pride when they show it off. Thank you again for all your continued support. I hope you all have a safe weekend and I look forward to seeing you all on Monday.

Moira Cruddas



Attendance

Winners of the class attendance award this week are...

Year 4 with 100% Year 1 with 99.1% and Reception with 97.2%.

Well done to you all!!

This week's whole school attendance was **95.5%**.

This week's 100% Attendance winners of the week are...

Boston O'Brien & Ashley Guihan



Congratulations!

Spring A Value Generosity

We share our time, knowledge and things with those around us.

Birthdays

Nursery: No birthdays this week

Reception: Mia Daley

Year 1: No birthdays this week Year 2: No birthdays this week

Year 3: Zara Hammad

Year 4: Tariq Mohmmed &

Younus Lechibi

Year 5: No birthdays this week Year 6: Ahmed Alibrahimeemi



Star Awards

Reception	Tate Kayvanagh
Year 1	Mohammed Ahmed
Year 2	The Whole of Year 2!
Year 3	Darcie Jennings
Year 4	Kelsey Channer
Year 5	Mohammed Alhaj
Year 6	Lana Aljuaid

Well done to all the children!



Follow us on:

Twitter @arkbentworth Facebook - Ark Bentworth Primary www .arkbentworth.org

Notices

Year 2 & 6 SATs Information Sessions for Parents

Parents/Carers of children in Years 2 & 6 are invited to a SATs Information/Preparation Meetings on the following days:

- Year 6: Thursday 18th January 2018
- Year 2: Tuesday 23rd January 2018

Both sessions will be held in the hall from 9:00 a.m.

Food Bank Vouchers

If any of you require food bank vouchers, especially over the holiday period when it can be a strain, financially, please do contact Ms Cruddas. If you do require support from the vouchers please know that this matter will be dealt with in the strictest of confidence. We are here to help and support you.

Parents' Evening

The next two days set aside for Parents' Evening are Tuesday 27th & Wednesday 28th February 2018. They will be from 3:45 – 6:00 on both days. Please do put these dates in your diaries!

Website

You will find all our policies; for example our Behaviour, Curriculum & Safeguarding Policies, on our website www.arkbentworth.org

Key Dates

Showcase Week: Week Beginning 5th

February 2018

Half Term: Monday 12th - Friday 16th

February 2018

INSET Day: Monday 19th February 2018 Spring B Term Begins: Tuesday 20th

February 2018

INSET Day: Friday 16th March 2018

Easter Holidays: Friday 30th March – Friday

13th April 2018

We are a Microsoft Associate

Showcase School

